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THINKING ABOUT APPLYING TO 

OXFORD? 
 

 

If you are a 1st and 2nd year Senior High or 3rd year Junior 

High  school student and in the future would like to study at 

Oxford you cannot procrastinate any longer and should start 

doing something about it now.   

First of all, come to a meeting with Mr J. Skowroński 

(Oxford Guidance Counsellor) to learn about the University 

and its colleges, about the admission process, what it is like to 

study there, what it costs, whether it is a school for you and 

anything else that you would like to know.  

The meeting will take place in classroom 307 and will begin 

at 3.40 (after the 8th lesson) on Tuesday (11.03.2014). 
 


